
DELON BUSHROD, JR. 
Homicide Victim 

Baltimore, Maryland 
September 19, 2022 

Aliases: "Lonnie", "LonnieDaGoat" 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $15,000 for information leading to the arrest and conviction of those individuals responsible for the murder of 
Delon Bushrod, Jr. 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation's Baltimore Field Office is seeking information regarding the murder of Delon Bushrod, Jr., who was fatally shot in the 2800 
block of Bookert Drive in the Cherry Hill neighborhood of Baltimore, Maryland, on September 19, 2022.  His body was located the next day. 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the Baltimore Division of the FBI at (410) 265-8080. You may also contact your local 
FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Baltimore 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/baltimore
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